
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, March 16, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH: Rotini Bake   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Isabella Soto    

 

 

1. March FUN SNACK is here! Today during lunch, you will have the opportunity to 

purchase nachos and/or Sparkling Ice. Nachos are $3 and drinks are $1 each. Please make 

sure to bring single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

2. Attention all Speech Team performers! Mr. Ingwersen is holding an all-Speech Team 

meeting in his room after school on Thursday to discuss details of Saturday’s Speech and 

Drama Festival and to give performers a chance to perform in front of a small audience – 

if they choose. If you are already meeting with your coach on Thursday after school, just 

check in with Mr. Ingwersen first. If you can’t make it on Thursday, be sure to see Mr. 

Ingwersen briefly whenever you get a chance.  
 

3. Attention all soccer players! 

There will be an informational meeting next Tuesday, March 22nd, right after school in 

the small gym.  This meeting will go until 4:00- the late bus will be available to take you 

home.  If you plan to play soccer, you must attend this meeting to get details regarding 

the upcoming season.  Soccer practice will officially start on Monday, April 4th.  Please 

be at this meeting to get all paperwork you need in order to be ready to practice on April 

4th.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Ray. 

 

4. Attention boys trying out for volleyball! 

Tryouts will be held next Tuesday, March 22nd right after school in the big gym.  Tryouts 

will run until 5:30 so please make arrangements for transportation.  You must get a tryout 

packet from Mrs. Ray prior to March 22nd so you have all forms filled out by a 

parent/guardian before tryouts.  Please see Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

5. Attention all girls trying out for softball… 

There will be an informational meeting on Monday, March 21st in the small gym and 

tryouts will be held on Tuesday, March 22nd.  Please attend the meeting to get important 

tryout information and paperwork.  The meeting will run until 4:00.  If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Ray. 

 

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


